
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF WORKSHOP 

TO 

ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 

RE: DOCKET NO. 981444-TP 

DOCKET NO. 981444-TP - NUMBER UTILIZATION STUDY: 
INVESTIGATION INTO NUMBER CONSERVATION MEASURES 

ISSUED: March 28, 2000 

NOTICE is hereby given that the Staff of the Florida Public 
Service Commission will conduct a meeting, in the above-referenced 
docket, to which all persons are invited, at the following time and 
place : 

9:00 a.m. - 5:OO p.m., Friday, March 31, 2000 
Hyatt Regency - Orlando International Airport 
Schiphol Room 
9300 Airport Boulevard 
Orlando, Florida 32827 

PURPOSE 

The purpose of this meeting is to to discuss implementation 
plans for the 954, 561, and 904 area codes pursuant to Commission 
Order No. PSC-00-0543-PAA-TP. 

A copy of the agenda for this workshop may be obtained by 
calling Diana Caldwell at (850) 413-6175. 

Any person requiring some accommodation at this meeting 
because of a physical impairment should call the Division of 
Records and Reporting at (850) 413-6770 at least 48 hours prior to 
the workshop. Any person who is hearing or speech impaired should 
contact the Florida Public Service Commission by using the Florida 
Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 (TDD). 

One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service 
Commission may attend and participate in the meeting. 
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By DIRECTION of the Florida Public Service Commission, this 
28th day of March, 2000. 

BLANCA S. BAY6, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 

By : 

Bureau- of Records 

( S E A L )  

DWC 




